MANAGING COMMITTEE
2021-2022

CREDAI-IEED

Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/21-22/407
January 14, 2022
To
Dr. Bhushan Gagrani (.A.S.),
Principal Secretary (1),
Urban Development Department,
Mantrlaya, Mumbai — 400 032

Sub: Request for extension in timeline from 15 Jan 2022 to 31 January 2022 for depositing
the premium.

Respected Sir,

At the outset, CREDAI-MCHI would like to express its gratitude to your continuous support to
the real estate industry and considering the suggestions of CREDAI-MCHI positively.

UDD vide their GR dated 315 December 2021 have extended the time limit for depositing the
premium from 315t Dec 2021 to 15 January 2022 for the files/projects approved by the
appropriate authority.

Sir, as you may be aware that there is a constant rise in Covid-19 cases in Mumbai and the entire
Maharashtra state, resulting in many of our members, their respective staff and officers from
various urban local bodies being tested positive and that they are unable to attend office.
Therefore, our members are facing difficulty in depositing the premium at BP office. Same is the
scenario with the banking sector where the banking sector has been massively hit due to unwell
employees due to Covid-19. This is also further impacted with the 50% office attendance as per
the directives of the Government.

Based on the above-mentioned facts and difficulties, CREDA-MCHI humbly requests you to
kindly extend the timeline upto 31 January 2022. So that our members can deposit their
respective premium with MCGM and do not miss out on this incentive.

We hope that you would positively consider the above request and issue necessary direction
at the earliest.

Thanking you for continuous support.

Yours faithfully,
For CREDAI-MCHI

Deepak Goradia Pritam Chivukula
President Hon. Secretary
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